
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 
Please find attached to this 

newsletter email various flyers for 

activities happening over the 

coming weeks. 
 

 

Events coming up! 
 

June 
Thurs 23 – Final transition day for the 
new Year R children. 
Mon 27 – Year 3/4 Tri-Golf Team at 
Bungay Golf Club (am). 
Wed – Thurs 29 – 30 – Hethersett 
Secondary School transition days. 
Wed 29 – Girls Cricket County Final. 
 
July 
Fri 1 - Talent Show. 
Tue 5-7 – Wymondham High transition. 
Fri 8 – Transition day 1 for Wymondham 
College Year 6’s. 
Fri 8 – Non uniform day – raising money 
for NARS. 
Fri 8 – Reports to parents. 
Sat 9 - Transition day 2 for Wymondham 
College Year 6’s. 
Mon 11 – Garlic Theatre in school – The 
Nosy Little Troll performance. 
Wed 13 – Open evening. 
Fri 15 – Sports day. 
Fri 15 – Transition day for Notre Dame 
Year 6’s. 
Tue 19 - Class 4 Play Performance – 
09:45 & 18:30 in the Village Hall. 
Wed 20 – Head Teacher for the day. 
Wed 20 – Leavers Farewell party – For 
Year 5 & 6 – In the School Hall 6pm – 
8pm. 
Fri 22 – Last day of term, leavers 
assembly. 
Summer Holidays – Monday 25th July – 
Monday 5th September. 
Tue 6 September – School re-opens. 

Fun Run - Postponed 

The Fun Run was postponed this week due to the hot weather. We will 

now be holding the Fun Run next week on Friday 24th June. 
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Cricket Tournament  

The Year 5 and 6 children enjoyed their Cricket Tournament this week. Here 

are some words from Bella about how the trip went: 

We had a fun tournament and were really pleased to be able to go, as it was a 

great warm up for the County Finals tournament in a few weeks.  

We won the first two games we played in the qualifiers, which put us in the 

top position going into the semifinals. We unfortunately lost our semifinal 

game and the game for 3rd and 4th place against Spooner Row, which put us in 

4th place. We had a great time and want to thank all to adults that arrange for 

us to go and the parents that volunteered to take us to the event. Thank you. 

 

 

 
Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Lillia F, Harriet L  Class 2: Eadie, Broden 
Class 3: Amie, Thomas  Class 4: Flo B, Zach W 

 

This week all of the children have been 

creating a Prayer Space in the Mary 

Fairman room. They’ve enjoyed creating 

all of the different elements and would 

proudly like to show you all next week.  

We will be opening up the Mary 

Fairman room on Monday 20th June 

straight after school drop off for you to 

go and have a look at what the children 

have been learning about and created. 

Here are some photos to show you what 

they’ve been up to. 

 


